STATE OF

COLORADO Gintautas - DNR, Peter <peter.gintautas@state.co.us>

Re: Suckla Farms E#2 flowline spill 479834, Remediation Project 19028

1 message

Peter Gintautas <peter.gintautas@state.co.us> Fri, Sep 3, 2021 at 9:42 AM
To: Max Knop <MKnop@kpk.com>

Mayx, that sounds like a good plan.
Peter

Peter Gintautas Ph.D.
Environmental Protection Specialist - Northeastern Colorado

Cell 719.679.1326

peter.gintautas@state.co.us | www.colorado.gov/cogcc|,, ‘co_dnr_div_ogcc_rgb_email 2

On Fri, Sep 3, 2021 at 8:35 AM Max Knop <MKnop@kpk.com> wrote:

Hi Peter,

KPK did perform hydrovac activities earlier at the Suckla Farms E #2. Looks like free product is continuing to be present. KPK will perform daily hydrovac activities to address
and reprioritize investigation and cleanup activities.

Thanks,

Max

Max Knop | K.P. Kauffman Company, Inc.

1675 Broadway, Suite 2800 |Denver, CO 80202 |T: (303) 825-4822 |mknop@kpk.com |www.kpk.com



From: Peter Gintautas <peter.gintautas@state.co.us>

Sent: Thursday, September 2, 2021 1:36 PM

To: Max Knop <MKnop@kpk.com>

Cc: COGCC <COGCC@kpk.com>

Subject: Re: Suckla Farms E#2 flowline spill 479834, Remediation Project 19028

Max, I did visit the site again today and there is free product present in the excavation. So if the free product was removed the other day then more has emerged from the
impacted soils. This free product present today needs to be removed within 24 hours.

This point out why the investigation and cleanup needs to proceed at a faster pace than suggested in the most recent form 27.

Peter

Peter Gintautas Ph.D.
Environmental Protection Specialist - Northeastern Colorado

Cell 719.679.1326

peter.gintautas@state.co.us | www.colorado.gov/cogeq,, ‘co_dnr_div_ogcc_rgb_email 2

On Tue, Aug 31, 2021 at 11:59 AM Max Knop <MKnop@kpk.com> wrote:

Hi Peter,

Thank you for the notification. A vac truck will be sent to the location today to address the observed free product.

Regards,

Max

Max Knop | K.P. Kauffman Company, Inc.
1675 Broadway, Suite 2800 |Denver, CO 80202 |T: (303) 825-4822 |mknop@kpk.com |www.kpk.com



From: Peter Gintautas <peter.gintautas@state.co.us>

Sent: Tuesday, August 31, 2021 10:12 AM

To: Max Knop <MKnop@kpk.com>; COGCC <COGCC@kpk.com>

Subject: Suckla Farms E#2 flowline spill 479834, Remediation Project 19028

Max,

I observed free product floating on what appears to be groundwater in the open excavation at this spill site this morning.
The corrective action matrix provides that removal of free product must be accomplished in 24 hours.

Control and contain spills/releases and clean up per Rule 912.a.

If water in excavation is groundwater then actions must be taken to report impacts to groundwater as described in Rule 912.b(1)F.

I will enter an inspection for this spill later today.

Peter

Peter Gintautas Ph.D.
Environmental Protection Specialist - Northeastern Colorado

Cell 719.679.1326

peter.gintautas@state.co.us | www.colorado.gov/cogcc
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